From: LATRELL SHANNON

To: Doris Speer

Subject: Re-Appointment To Tomball Regional Healthcare Foundation Board
Date: Monday, July 19, 2021 12:19:12 AM

July 17, 2021

To: The Honorable Mayor Gretchen Fagan & all
City of Tomball City Council Members
401 Market
Tomball, Tx. 77375

It is with my deepest sincerity and concern that | am writing to you to express my desire to continue
serving in the capacity of Board Member on the Board of Directors for the Tomball Regional Healthcare

Foundation for another term.

| enjoy serving on this board. | enjoy working with the other (10) ten board members who make up this
board. | also enjoy being able to have an active role in matters that involve providing adequate assistance
and management of healthcare to our local citizens and to others in the surrounding service areas that
are in need.

Thanks for your consideration in this matter.

Sincerely,
Latrell Shannon
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